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TOWN OF NEWBURGH 

PLANNING BOARD 
TECHNICAL REVIEW COMMENTS 

 
 

PROJECT NAME:  IRONWORKERS LOCAL 417 AMENDED SITE PLAN 
PROJECT NO.:   15-02 
PROJECT LOCATION:  SECTION 4, BLOCK 3, LOT 5.2 
REVIEW DATE:  20 JANUARY 2015 
MEETING DATE:  5 FEBRUARY 2015 
REPRESENTATIVE:  MASER CONSULTING 
     

1. Project is located in the RR Reservoir Residence District.  The existing use on the site is a pre-
existing, non-conforming use which has received variances in the past.  The proposed 6,500 
square foot addition with parking lot modifications will require a use variance for the expansion.  
In addition, the project is located in a critical environmental area, the Chadwick Lake critical 
environment.  Based on Section 185-22, lot coverage is limited to 20% for any use in the zone.  
Increased lot coverage is identified from 33.4% to 41.5%(+/-).  Variance from this requirement 
must also be received. 
 

2. The additional storm water management requirements in Section 185-22 will apply to the 
project. 
 

3. Finished floor elevations should be added to future plan sheets as it appears relocated 
subsurface sanitary sewer disposal system may be located in a higher location and require a 
pump station.  Information regarding existing utilities must be provided. 
 

4. It is noted the building is served by a well.  Fire protection sprinkler system is required by the 
ordinance unless a waiver is received. 
 

5. Existing shed to be relocated must be depicted on the plans. 
 

6. Because project is located in critical environmental area, a long form EAF is required as 
coordinated review with NYSDEC, NYSDOT and County Planning will be required.  All actions 
within the critical environmental area are considered Type 1 Actions for SEQRA review. 
 

7. Additional review will be undertaken upon receipt of detailed plan sheets. 
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Respectfully submitted, 
 

McGoey, Hauser & Edsall 
Consulting Engineers, D.P.C. 

 
     
Patrick J. Hines 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
















































